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Friday October 5, 2012
wagnert@wcsoh.org



	Important Dates:
October 9-Library

October 18 Library / Early Release
October 19 No school! 
(COTA teacher professional day)

October 20-25th- Book Fair in Media Center
October 24 PT Conferences evening only 

October 25 NO SCHOOL PT Conferences
October 26 NO SCHOOL
October 31- Library
November 10 Save the Date!

PTO Pancake Breakfast 8:30-11:00
Fouse Cafeteria
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We continue to work on addition strategies. For a “Good Time”…try some fun games at home with a deck of playing cards.  Challenge your child to a game of “tens’ to see who can find the most combinations of tens in their cards.

You could also try a game of “doubles” to see who can find the most doubles like a Go Fish game.  Have fun!



	                  Science

We have been investigating the seasonal changes of earth... 
[image: image4.wmf]Be sure to ask your child why leaves fall from the trees… why leaves change colors… and what happens to warm weather and sunshine during the autumn months of Sept. Oct. and November.
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We have been reading lots of fiction and nonfiction books about fall, leaves, apples and harvests. The students wrote a short non-fiction book about fall… and painted a beautiful picture. Be sure to take the time to look for fall with your child. Early October is the perfect time to go for a walk and… talk!


	Math On-line Homework
Thank you for your patience with our Think Central Math Homework.  We are assigning new math homework at the beginning of each month.  Our apologies for the October homework…we are working on some online obstacles right now.  Hopefully this will be easier each month as the company works with our district.  For the month of October your child can work on Chapter 2 Animated Math when they log-in to their assignments.  


	Don’t Forget….

· Weekly Homework

· Tennis Shoes for Phys. Ed. Class

· Signed Book in Bags each day
· Jacket or sweater for changing weather.
Till next week,

Teresa


